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I had hoped to say in this newsletter that the clock tower 

project is finished.  I can say that the bricks (tiles) are in 

and ready to be installed and that the clock is ready to be 

shipped. 
 

The Lockhart Concrete Specialist who is working on this 

project has been working on another job and has not been 

available to work on our project. 
 

The clock manufacturer wants to deliver the clock directly 

to the project site to avoid risk of damage (the clock is very 

large.)  The delivery of the clock will be worked out with the 

construction specialist when he is available. 
 

The dedication of the clock is planned to be in late October. 

We are excited about this event! 

 

David E. Culbertson, President 

culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 

 

Here 

are the 

KBOT 

and 

Kenmore 

Connection 

Tiles 

for the 

Kenmore 

Clock 

Tower 

Base! 
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Meetings & Events 

 

KBOT Luncheon 

Wednesday October 7th 

11:45 am to 1:00 pm 

Kenmore Senior /  

Community Center 

880 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 

 

7th Annual After Summer 

Networking Extravaganza 

Wednesday October 7th 

5:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

OPEN M 

941 Princeton Street 

Akron, Ohio  44311 

See Attached Flyer for Details 

 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 

Thursday October 22nd 

12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 

Thompson & Bishop Law Offices 

946 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 

October KBOT Luncheon  

at the Kenmore Senior / Community Center 
 

The October 7th KBOT Luncheon will feature a representa-

tive from the Small Business Development Center at The 

Summit Medina Business Alliance.  Jim Griggy, Certified 

Business Accountant with the SMBA, will speak about how 

the SMBA can provide management training and educa-

tion, one on one counseling, and technical assistance to 

support small businesses to grow or sustain their         

businesses.  A hot lunch will be provided at the Kenmore 

Senior / Community Center (880 Kenmore Boulevard), 

cooked by the Kenmore High School Culinary Class.   

 

Please stop by for a great meal and networking opportuni-

ties, and take a moment to see how the Kenmore Place 

Senior Living building is coming along!  RSVP to John at 

330-745-5530 or john@kenmore-komics.com. 

7th Annual After Summer 

Networking Extravaganza  
 

This year OPEN M will hold their 7th Annual After     

Summer Networking Extravaganza on Wednesday     

October 7th.  This is your chance to get connected to   

members of the Akron Boards of Trade Council, Cuyahoga 

Falls Chamber of Commerce, Fairlawn Area Chamber of 

Commerce, Greater Akron Chamber of Commerce, and the 

Stow-Munroe Falls Chamber of Commerce.  This event 

also features delicious food samplings from many area    

establishments, including Troutman Vineyards, The Winery 

at Wolf Creek, Donatos Pizza, Robert J. Events & Catering, 

Fresche Catering, Old Carolina Barbecue Company,      

Metropolis Popcorn, and Chick-Fil-A.  Doors open at 5:00 

pm, Wednesday October 7th, at 941 Princeton Street in   

Akron.  Please RSVP to Missy Klein at 330-434-0110 or 

email projects@openm.org. 


